To:

David Ofori-Adjei 

James K. Tumwine

Adamson Muula

Siaka Sidibe
Paul Bozuwa has introduced SPI Publisher Services to you in a previous communication. We have agreed to provide conversion services for your journals to enable Pubmed Central delivery of the content. 

I would like to introduce Lenie Aladin to you. Lenie will be our project manager and will be in touch with each journal Editor and Pubmed Central to develop procedures and communication channels so that we can proceed with the venture. SPI would be happy to start the process with any/all 2005 issues of the journals. 

We are happy to be involved in this effort and look forward to assisting you. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Frank Stumpf
President & COO


Tel:  804-262-4219   Fax:  804-262-7062
www.spipublisherservices.com
